
 
 
 
 

  

         Thunder Run 
We are holding a 1-mile family 

fun run on Sept 6th!  The run 
begins at the school.  Runs will 
begin at 8:00, 8:30, and 9:00.  
Bikes, scooters, and strollers 

welcome!  We will also have a 
Latin aerobics class, a Waffle 

Love truck (bring $!) and a raffle 
with amazing prizes!  $1 raffle 

tickets are available at the school 
Sept 2nd-5th from 2-4 pm.  

Lid and Label Collections 

 

Turn in your Boxtop, Cream of Weber, Tyson, 

and Campbell’s labels! You may use the Boxtops 

submission form included in the newsletter or 

put in a plastic baggie with student name, grade, 

and teacher marked.  We will hold monthly 

drawings—winners get Boxtop Spirit sticks! 
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Save the Date 
These awesome PTA events are 

coming up! 
September 6th: Fun Run 

October 10th: Hogwarts 

October 27th: Reflections Night 

and Choir Concert 

December 8th: Polar Express 
and Choir Concert 

February 20th: Family Dance 

March 12th-14th:  School Play 

Performances 

PTA Meeting dates: Sept 22, Oct 

3, Nov 17, Dec 1, Jan 12, Feb 9, 

Mar 16, Apr 20, May 18 – 

meetings take place in the 

school library at 12:30.  All are 

welcome! 

 

        Choir  
Manu Harris will be directing our 

school choir for 2nd-6th graders.  
Practices will take place on 

Mondays  at 2:45-4:00 in the gym 
starting Sept. 8.  To sign up your 
child by Sept. 22, please fill out 

an enrollment form (available in 
the office).  There is a $10 fee 
which covers the cost of sheet 

music and a T-shirt! 

        Reflections 
The theme for2014’s Reflections 
contest is “The World Would Be a 

Better Place If…”. Students may 
submit original works of art in 
literature, music composition, 
visual arts, photography, film, 

and choreography to our school 
by October 1st.  Links for 
submission forms will be 

available soon on the school 
website. 

The PTA is in need of a 

volunteer coordinator 

to join our board!  

Please email us if you 

are interested in 

helping. 

        Emergency Kits 
It is important that every 

student at our school have an 
emergency kit in the classroom!  
If you would like to purchase an 

emergency kit from the PTA, 
please submit your form and 
payment ($3.50 per kit) by 

Friday, September 5th. 

Room Parent 
Meeting: 

September 4th; 
questions to 

heather.bruck
@gmail.com 
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